From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 January 2014 12:03
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:03 PM on 07 Jan 2014 from Miss Lesley Waller.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Lesley Waller

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Old Bakehouse Mills Lane, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6PY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The North Arms is a Grade II Listed Building which at the time of its listing was a public house. The external signage is as has been mentioned in another comment part of its historic identity and an established part of the street scene. It is hard to see any justification for its removal. The applicants desire to turn the pub into a private residence is well documented in Parish Council Minutes and it is regrettable that instead of making an outright application for a change of use which would allow the planning authority to take into account wider considerations (for instance the inclusion of the pub on the list of Assets of Community Value would be a material consideration in any application for change of use) the applicant is chipping away at the pubs future by way of piecemeal applications. Firstly for the removal of trees and now with an application which attempts to remove all external traces that the property is a pub. Presumably with the passing of time the continued non trading by the applicant will be used by him as further argument to justify a change of use. The National planning Policy Framework charges local planning authorities with a duty to promote the retention and development of local services and community facilities such as public houses. With its enviable position in the heart of this historic village and its proximity to the very popular abbey grounds and village pond it is hard to see how free from the previous brewery tie this historic pub could not be run as a successful business and continue to contribute to the well being of the village, wider community and visitors.


